Minutes from the September 27, 2002 Student Technology Fee Committee meeting are as follows:

In Attendance: Committee members - Mike Asoodeh, Donna Methvien, Bea Baldwin, Lauren Faraone, Jeremy Price, Adi Karisik and Brent J. Montelius.  Also in attendance were Clarissa Schiro, Erik Johansen and Rosalyn Chauvin.

The meeting began at 2:00 p.m. 

· Introductions – Jeremy Price, SGA President and STF Co-Chair introduced the student representatives on the committee.  The new Student Technology Services Coordinator, Erik Johansen, was present and was introduced to the committee.

· The August 9, 2002 meeting minutes were reviewed.  A motion was made by Lauren Faraone to approve the minutes.   Adi Karisik seconded the motion.  The vote was 7-0 in favor of approving this motion.

· Report on Action Items
Monitoring computer labs – Dr. Asoodeh reported that he would be meeting with Campus Security regarding possible options for securing the equipment in our computer labs to prevent further thefts. Action Item:  Dr. Asoodeh will report on the outcome at the next meeting.

Large Project Proposal – Dr. Asoodeh reported that the Request for Large Project Proposals and Request for Surplus Computer Proposals were distributed to the Deans and Vice Presidents with a deadline for large Projects of October 18th and Surplus Computer Proposals of October 11th.

· Small Project Proposals – Dr. Asoodeh reported that the Small Project Proposal subcommittee recommended approval of 4 of the 6 proposals submitted totaling $8,559.01. A copy of the subcommittee’s recommendation was distributed at the meeting and becomes a part of these minutes. Bea Baldwin made a recommendation that the committee’s recommendations be approved.  Lauren Faraone seconded the motion.  The vote was 7-0 in favor of approving this motion. 

· E-Mail System Upgrade – Dr. Asoodeh reported that all of the equipment previously approved has been ordered.  He indicated that an additional $10,000 is needed to complete the disaster recovery backup portion of the new e-mail system.  A motion was made by Adi Karisik to approve funding the $10,000.  Lauren Faraone seconded the motion.  The vote was 7-0 in favor of approving this motion.

· Public Printing – A discussion was held regarding public printing. Action Item: A report will be brought by Dr. Asoodeh to the next meeting on the status of this item.

· A motion to adjourn was made by Jeremy Price and seconded by Adi Karisik. The meeting was adjourned at 2:55 p.m. 

· Next meeting – The next meeting will be held in late October.  Rosalyn Chauvin will coordinate a date and time.
